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Sports Funding
Specialist Sports Funding 2016-17

At Pott we will receive approximately £8000 for the academic year 2016-2017.

The impact of this funding in previous years has been to increase the variety and quality of sports we offer both during curriculum time and after school activities. The funding will enable our children to experience a wider range of sports, to improve skills development and create healthier pupils. Teachers own skills and expertise will also be enhanced through taking part in activities such as Forest Schools. 
This year we intend to use this funding to improve the high quality sport and outdoor experience we offer by-

· employing the services of professional sports coaching
· providing an after school multi activity club

· purchasing new playground equipment

· attending Forest Schools

· buying in to the local sports specialist scheme which organises various competitions in the area

· purchasing new PE kits

